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Dear Dr Holland

Request for Amendment to Evidence Provided at
Supplementary Budget Estimates Hearing, 19 October 2011 : Quicome 5

I am writing to correct a statement that I made at the Supplementary Budget Estimates of the
Senate Community Affairs Committee on 19 October 2011.

Senator Bushby asked the following question:
“Was any money paid to Sorell Integrated Health under the GP Super Clinics Program?”
My response was as follows:

“Around half a million dollars.”

It has been brought to my notice that the response should now be amended as follows
(changes are underlined):

“Around half a million dollars was spent on development activities. The Department will
require Sorell Integrated Health to return the remaining funds it holds which are
approximately $570.,000.”

Yours sincerely

o

Meredeth Taylor
Assistant Secretary
GP Super Clinics Branch
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